Services to be suspended at WSD Tai
Kok Tsui Customer Enquiry Centre
during underground pipeline repair

The Water Supplies Department (WSD) announced today (April 23) that the
services of Tai Kok Tsui Customer Enquiry Centre will be suspended on April
25 and 26 for an underground pipeline repair in the building. The centre will
resume operation on April 29.

Members of the public applying for fishing or plumber's licenses may
visit the Wan Chai Customer Enquiry Centre for services. Customers who wish
to purchase water tickets may visit the Shau Kei Wan Marine Office located at
10 Tam Kung Temple Road, Shau Kei Wan. For its service hours, please call the
enquiry hotline of the Marine Department at 2542 3711.

Members of the public requiring other services may visit the WSD's
Customer Enquiry Centres located in Wan Chai, Sha Tin, Tai Po and Tuen Mun,
or through the WSD Customer Services Hotline 2824 5000, or by email
(wsdinfo@wsd.gov.hk) for enquiries.
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